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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    February 1, 2023 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Hiring of Firefighter 

     General Ledger #:  

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the hiring of Thomas Pawley as a Community Risk Reduction 
Firefighter effective February 8, 2023 at a starting rate of $19.20 per hour.  
 

Background  

On January 17, 2023 the Township Board approved two Hamburg Township Public Safety SOPs 
establishing the Community Risk Reduction Firefighter program. The program is authorized to 
have up to three of these firefighter positions.  
 
Mr. Thomas Pawley, who is a Hamburg Township resident, meets all the required qualifications 
of the position including having over 6 years of firefighting experience with Hamburg Township 
Fire. Mr. Pawley has successfully completed all pre-employment requirements (medical 
evaluation, psychological evaluation and drug screening). As such, it is my recommendation that 
the Board authorize the hiring of Mr. Pawley for the position of Community Rick Reduction 
Firefighter effective February 8, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 
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